
TO: EZIZ Users  
 
FROM: CDPH 
 
SUBJECT:     CDC Webinar Announcement: “HPV Vaccine Recommendation  
 
DATE: 3/26/15 

Dear EZIZ Users: 
 
 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) has rescheduled its previously 
postponed “HPV Vaccine Recommendation Update Webinar” for Friday, April 3, 2015 
from 8:00 am to 9:00 am (PT)/11:00am to 12:00pm (ET). 
 
CDC’s Dr. Lauri Markowitz will provide an update on HPV vaccine recommendations 
and a review of the HPV vaccine session at last month’s meeting of the Advisory 
Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP), when the ACIP voted on use of 9-valent 
HPV vaccine. Shannon Stokley will be available to answer questions regarding 
programmatic implications and Jill Roark will also be on to respond to communications-
related questions.  
 
To register for this webinar, please 
visit:  https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5730620884498357249  
 
Thank you. 
 

 
To subscribe to or unsubscribe from the EZIZ list-serve, please go to http://eziz.org/manage-

subscription.php. 
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